
 

 

 

 

Summer Reading 

Grades 9, 10, 11, and 12 

This summer, the English Department encourages all students to read! With the 

end of the school year also comes the end of many responsibilities-no homework, 

no practice for sports, no club meetings. Newly found free time can be spent 

looking for and reading a book that speaks to you! 

The English Department suggests students choose a book of interest from the 

Yonkers Public Schools’ summer reading lists. Assignments will be done in-class 

and will vary by teacher. Students should keep adequate notes and annotations in 

order to complete an in-class assignment determined by the English teacher in 

September. Notes and annotations will also serve as evidence of having done the 

reading. 


